
Town of Granville 
4157 VT Route 100 

Granville, VT 05747 

Phone: Ken Beattie, Road Commissioner 802-349-3676  email: granvilletown@gmavt.net 

Invitation to Bid 

North Hollow Road Ditching and Culvert #10 Replacement 

The Town of Granville is soliciting proposals from qualified bidders for a project on North Hollow Road 

involving ditching, berm removal, and drainage culvert replacements per the Municipal Roads General 

Permit standards.  There is 1 culvert replacement (Culvert #10) to 18”, approximately 985 ft of berm 

removal left side, approximately 985 ft of cleaning, shape grass lined ditch right side around ledge and 

underdrain installation in ditch on right side due to ledge outcrop. Culvert inlets and outlets will be 

lined with 7” erosion stone.  All ditching must be parabolic with a minimum width of 4 ft where 

feasible, and road width permits.  Seed and mulch or hydroseeding must cover exposed soils after 

construction is completed within 5 days before a rain event. 

Contractor is responsible for all trucking of spoils and stone.  The spoils from the ditching can be 

hauled to 997 Butz Road for use as fill by property owner.  The Town will supply culverts.  Contractor 

needs to supply a load of crushed gravel compacted around each culvert.  Stone will be hauled from 

contractor’s choice.    

Bids must be submitted to Kenneth Beattie, Road Commissioner, Town of Granville (via email: 

granvilletown@gmavt.net or to 4157 VT Route 100, Granville, VT 05747) no later than 4:00 p.m. on 

Monday; August 11, 2025 for opening at the Selectboard Meeting at 6:00pm on at the Granville Town 

Clerk Office. 

The project must be completed by September 30, 2025.  All invoices must be submitted and received 

at the Town Office by October 2, 2025.  

The Town of Granville reserves the right to refuse any bid that it deems necessary for the best 

interests of The Town of Granville. 

Please contact Ken Beattie, Road Commissioner at (802) 349-3676 to schedule a site visit. 
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